
 
TOWNSHIP OF WYCKOFF 

PLANNING BOARD 
 

48 HOUR NOTICE 
 
 

The purpose of this Notice is to comply with the Open Public Meetings Act and advise 
the public that the Planning Board of the Township of Wyckoff has cancelled its meeting 
previously scheduled for Wednesday November 9, 2022 at 7:30 pm. There is no new 
business and no new applications for development to be brought before the Planning 
Board. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Planning Board will be held on Wednesday 
December 14, 2022 at 7:30 pm in the second floor Court Room in Memorial Town Hall. 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                       Maureen Mitchell 
                                                                                       Administrative Officer 
                                                                                       Wyckoff Planning Board 

 


